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Dear Business Owner / Property Owner 

Clyde Road, Berwick – road and rail closure  
 
The Victorian Government is removing 22 dangerous level crossings, including the one 
at Clyde Road, Berwick as part of a $15 billion investment to upgrade the Pakenham line 
that will make it level crossing-free by 2025. 
 
We’ll work around the clock from 12am Monday 10 January 2022 to 11.59pm Sunday 20 February 2022 during a 
closure of Clyde Road and the Pakenham line. During this time we’ll remove the level crossing and boom gates, install 
a new rail bridge, signalling equipment and track, dig out the new road underpass, create the new road surface and 
build shared use paths.  

What to expect  

• Closure of Clyde Road in both directions and some local streets.  
• Reduced speed limits and increased travel times around the area.  
• Increased heavy vehicle activity, construction traffic and construction workers moving through the area. 
• Noise, dust, lighting and vibration from construction works. 
• Changes to travel on public transport. 
• Vehicle, pedestrian and cyclists detours. 
 
Works will take place 24 hours a day within the rail corridor and along Clyde Road during these times. We’ll notify 
impacted residents and businesses directly and minimise impacts where possible.  

Traffic changes 

• Clyde Road will be closed in both directions between the level crossing and the Langmore Lane/Mansfield 
Street intersection from 12am Monday 10 January 2022 to 11.59pm Sunday 20 February 2022. Detour via 
Princes Highway/Freeway (M1) interchange or Princes Highway/Beaconsfield interchange. See detour map on 
page 3.   

• Reserve Street will be closed at Clyde Road, detour via Langmore Lane, Gloucester Avenue and Reserve Street. 
Local access for most residential properties and Little By Little Café will be maintained via the detour route.  

• Jane Street will be closed between Clyde Road and Evan Street. Detour via Mansfield Street and Evan Street. 
Local access only for residential properties and businesses maintained via the detour route. 

• Enterprise Avenue will remain open at all times, under changed traffic conditions.  
• Berwick Station southern car park remains closed to vehicles until early 2023. 
 

Traffic controllers will be in place to help motorists move safely through the area. Allow extra travel time and expect 
delays.  
 

https://levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/projects/clyde-road-berwick


 
 
 
 

 

Buses replace trains on the Cranbourne and Pakenham lines 

Buses will replace trains at various times across the network as we work to upgrade the Cranbourne line and remove 
level crossings over the summer period. Details will be confirmed at a later stage. 
 
Up to 280 car spaces will also be closed in Berwick Station northern car park to enable train replacement bus services 
to safely operate.  
 

Changes to your bus services  
 

The following bus stops will be closed between 12am Monday 10 January 2022 to 11.59pm Sunday 20 February 

2022: 

 Clyde Road northbound outside Berwick Healthcare  

 Reserve Street westbound  

 Reserve Street eastbound 
 
During this time buses will operate from the following locations: 

 the existing northern interchange at Berwick Station  

 a temporary bus stop on the southern side of Berwick Station along Kangan Drive outside Chisholm 
Institute.  

 
To see all affected bus routes and plan your journey, visit the PTV website ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007. 

 
Pedestrian changes 
 
During the closure of Clyde Road, from 12am Monday 10 January to 11.59 Sunday 20 February 2022 the following 
pedestrian changes will be in place: 

 access across the Clyde Road level crossing between Enterprise Avenue and Reserve Street will be closed 

 access to Berwick Station via Clyde Road will be closed. 
 
To travel between north and south of the level crossing or to access Berwick Station, pedestrians and cyclists can 
detour via Reserve Street or Kangan Drive (Kangan Drive will be accessible via ramp access). 

Local pedestrian access to businesses and properties remains open. Traffic management and detour signs will be in 
place to help you move safely through the area. 

See detour map on page 3.  

More information 

 Sign up for email updates at levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/contact/subscribe  

 View our website disruptions page levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/disruptions  

 Text ‘CLYDE’ to 0429 218 131 for SMS alerts on traffic and construction impacts  

 Visit our social media pages @levelcrossings  

 Contact our 24/7 call centre on 1800 105 105 or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au.   
 
 
Kind regards  
Level Crossing Removal Project  
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Clyde Road detour map 

Clyde Road pedestrian map  


